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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA
From: Ebe Kartus, ACOC Representative
Subject: Place Associated with the Corporate Body (Revision of RDA 11.3.1, 11.13.1.3)

ACOC thanks the British Library for this proposal. We acknowledges that there is an inconsistency in
the way place is treated between Chapter 9 and Chapter 11, but agree with ALA that any change
should be introduced to the FRAD model before being proposed for RDA. ACOC therefore does not
support the proposal.

ACOC also notes that the relationship model suggested in 6JSC/DNB/Discussion/3 is of relevance to
the general area of this proposal and should be taken into account in further work on the issue.



